
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
 

November 21st, 2017 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

ST. GREGORY’S WISH TREE COLLECTION – due by 12/11/2017 
EARLY DISMISSAL & NO AFTERCARE 

 

GREEN APRON CAFE NEWS 

DECEMBER 2017 MENU 

DECEMBER 2017 ORDER FORM (Due 11/27/2017) 

 

PTA NEWS 

THANKSGIVING BOX TOPS 

SANTA SHOP IS COMING! 

SANTA SHOP SHOPPING LIST 

CHRISTMAS CASH 50/50 
 

 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 
 
 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING  

 
"Enter His gates with thanksgiving and His courts with praise; give thanks to Him and praise His 

name. For the Lord is good and His love endures for ever; His faithfulness continues through all 

generations." Psalm 100:4-5 

 
Dear Saint Peter Community, 

 We are so very thankful for all of our 

parents, students, faculty, staff and our 

dedicated volunteers. We wish you all a very 

blessed Thanksgiving season, please know that 

you are all in our thoughts and prayers. 

 

God Bless,  

Tracey Kobrin, Principal 

Father Bob Benko, Pastor 

 



  



 

 

 

 

ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22nd 

THERE IS A 12:30 P.M DISMISSAL 

THERE IS NO EXTENDED CARE. 

HAVE A BLESSED THANKSGIVING  

  



THE GREEN APRON CAFE NEWS  

 

    



   



PTA NEWS 

  



  



  



 Is Coming 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

St. Peter PTA will be hosting Santa’s Workshop for grades K thru 8 on Wednesday, 

December 6, 2017 from 8:30 am to 2:00pm. The children will be able to purchase Christmas 

presents for family and friends with the assistance of parents (Santa’s Helper’s) who have 

volunteered for the event. 

Attached to this letter is a budget sheet for you to send in with your child in an envelope 

with his/her money on December 6, 2017.  There will be Santa’s Helper’s in the workshop 

and this list will assist them in helping your child select gifts. Items in the shop will cost 
from .50 cents up to $8.00. Each grade will have a designated time to shop. 

Please enclose their shopping list and money in an envelope with the child’s name and grade on 
the outside. Any change will be returned in the budget envelope. If paying by check please 
make the check payable to St. Peter School. 

Volunteers are needed to help with setting up the Santa Shop on Tuesday, December 5, 
2017 from Noon to 3:00pm.  Also, we need parents to help on the day of Santa’s Workshop 
to assist the children with shopping.   

 If you are available to assist on either day, please fill out the appropriate section below and 

send it to Beth Dunn kindness of Thomas Dunn Grade 4 no later than Monday, November 27, 

2017. All volunteers must sign up in advance in order to participate. 

 

This really is a wonderful fun day that all the children love. Thank you in advance for your 

Help! 

 

SET UP: Tuesday, December 5, 2017: Noon to 3pm. 
 
 

Name_________________________      Phone_____________ 
 
 

SANTA HELPER: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 from 8:00am to 2:00pm 
 
Name___________________________ Phone________________ 

  



 

Santa’S workShop 
Student’s 

Name:______________________________Grade:___________________ 

 

Gift For Suggested Budget 

1.  $ 

2.  $ 

3.  $ 

4.  $ 

5.  $ 

6.  $ 

7.  $ 

8.  $ 

9.  $ 

10.  $ 

11.  $ 

12.  $ 

13.  $ 

14.  $ 

15.  $ 

  



 

 

 

 
 

 

Hard to believe it’s time to start thinking about 

Christmas, but it will be here before we know it.   

Wouldn’t it be nice to have a little extra 

“Christmas Cash” this year? 

Last year’s winner took home about $7,500.00.  

The other $7,500.00, as you know, goes to the PTA 

and is passed on to our children for special 

activities and such. 

Please look for your Christmas Cash 50/50 tickets in 

this week’s communication folder.  There will be 5 

tickets for you to sell. 

Should you need more please contact Cindy Petrella via 

text at 732-672-3966. All tickets to be returned to 

Christine Benol, c/o Amelia, Gr. 6, by December 13th. 

Drawing to be held before the Christmas Show, 

Thursday, December 14th. 
Thank you for all you do and for your support! 

 

Christine Benol & Cindy Petrella  

 


